
 
 

 

 

 
Two Riverfront Plaza | Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 

Authorization Letter 

March 16, 2021 

PIPSA-21-F002 

 

Federal Communication Commission 

Equipment Authorization Division / Application Processing Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

Type Filing: Original Application for Network Recorder  

Model Numbers:  WJ-VPU4000 

FCC ID:    ACJ9TAWJ-VPU4000 

 

Responsible  Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Applicant & Grantee: Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

Please be advised we authorize: Compliance Testing, LLC to act on our behalf, for a period of 90 
days from the date of this letter and for this single application, submitted to the Federal 

Communication Commission for equipment authorization in connection with the FCC ID listed above, 

including Form 731. 
 

Any and all acts carried out by Compliance Testing, LLC on behalf of Panasonic Corporation of 
North America, within the scope of the powers granted herein, shall have the same effect as acts of 

our own. 

 

We also hereby certify that no party to the application authorized hereunder is subject to the denial of 

benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 

U.S.C.853(a). 

 

The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for certification. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 
 
Ben Botros 

Project Manager  

Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 
 

 
 


